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CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: The information contained in this message may contain legally privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of this transmission is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone or email immediately and return 
the original message to us or destroy all printed and electronic copies. Nothing in this transmission is intended to be an 
electronic signature nor to constitute an agreement of any kind under applicable law unless otherwise expressly indicated. 
Intentional interception or dissemination of electronic mail not belonging to you may violate federal or state law.
 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Any federal tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not intended 
or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) 
promoting, marketing or recommending any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 1:34 PM
 
To: Lord, Leighton
 
Subject: Boards and Commissions
 
                Here’s a revised vacancy list.  Other than Ethics, these are boards and commissions with three or more 
vacancies and/or which are for at-large seats.
 
                Also, let me know when you have about 2 minutes to talk – I had one quick thing I wanted to run by you.  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Walker, Madison 
 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 11:02 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject:

mailto:Lord,%20Leighton%20%3CLLord@nexsenpruet.com%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
http://www.nexsenpruet.com
http://www.nexsenpruet.com/
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


 
 
 
Madison Walker
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803.734.5086 | C: 803.429.4947
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you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us by telephone or email immediately and return the original message to us or destroy all 
printed and electronic copies. Nothing in this transmission is intended to be an electronic signature nor to constitute an agreement of 
any kind under applicable law unless otherwise expressly indicated. Intentional interception or dissemination of electronic mail not 
belonging to you may violate federal or state law.
 

*** IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE *** Any federal tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not intended or 
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marketing or recommending any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.



